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January 31, 2019 

 
 

 

Memo to file: 

Re: BZA Application No. 19887 

 

In response to the three, properly filed motions to reopen the record (Ex. 56, 57 and 59), at the 

public meeting on January 30, 2019, the Board of Zoning Adjustment decided to reopen the record 

for the application. The items requested in the motions have been uploaded to the record 

accordingly.  

 

The Board has also requested that the following items be submitted to the record: 

1) A list of proposed conditions to be developed by the Applicant and the Community. Due 

on February 25, 2019.  

2) A supplemental report from the Office of Planning addressing the proposed conditions.  

 

The Board scheduled the case for a limited scope hearing on the proposed conditions on March 

6, 2019.   

 

If you have questions, please contact our office at 202-727-6311. 
                                                                       

 

 

SINCERELY, 

       
    CLIFFORD W. MOY 

      Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment  

                Office of Zoning 
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